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Dear UAA Faculty Senate: 
  
On behalf of the Faculty Senate at the University of Alaska Fairbanks (UAF), I am writing to 
express our support for our colleagues at UAA. All of us at UAF have been closely following the 
news about the earthquake, and we have all been quite concerned about your safety, and the 
possible damage done to your campus and to your community. Please know that your UAF 
colleagues are thinking about you, and that we are sending our very best wishes for quick 
recovery. Do not hesitate to call on us if the UAF Faculty Senate can assist in any way. 
  
Sincerely, 
   
Donie Bret-Harte 
President, UAF Faculty Senate 
 
Sine Anahita 
President-Elect, UAF Faculty Senate 
 
Chris Fallen 
Past President, UAF Faculty Senate 
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